
Dear Parents,
Attendance - "It's Not ok To Be Away" & "It's Not Great To Be Late"
At the start of the year I challenged all our students to make the effort to come to school every
day. Remember that every minute counts at school, so 'It's Not Ok To Be Away and It's Not Great To
Be Late.' We aim to reduce our unapproved absences. Therefore if your child is away sick or for
another reason, please make sure you notify the office or use compass to record this.

Bunnings BBQ
Thank those that volunteered their time, including some of our grade 6 students and that money
raised will be going towards updating our school playgrounds. It is great to see so many students
helping out and giving up their time on a Sunday to raise money for our school.

Danny Hyndman Literacy Consultant
Next Tuesday 11th June is a curriculum day and is therefore a day off for our students. However,
the teachers will be working with Danny Hyndman, a literacy consultant focusing on reading. Part
of this day the teachers will visit Cobram Primary School and look at best practice in the literacy
space.
So please remember that there is no school on Monday 10th June (King's Birthday) and Tuesday
11th June (Curriculum Day).
TheirCare will be operating on Tuesday for those families that need care.

Leave
I will be on leave from Thursday 20th June until the end of term Friday 28th June. Mr Donovan will
be acting Principal whilst I am on leave.

Upcoming Excursions
Year 1 Kyabram Fauna Park
Year 1's are having their excursion on Wednesday 19th June
Year 3 Echuca Excursion
Year 3's are having their excursion on Thursday 20th June
Region Cross Country



Some students are attending the Region Cross Country on Friday 21st June. Good luck to all those
competing.

Last Assembly
Our last assembly for Term 2 will be held on Friday 21st June starting at 2:30pm.

Calendar - Upcoming Dates
Monday 10th June - King's Birthday
Tuesday 11th June - Student free day
Monday 17th June - 2025 Foundation Tour 5:30pm
Wednesday 19th June - Year 1 Kyabram Fauna Park Excursion
Thursday 20th June - Year 3 Echuca Excursion
Friday 21st June - Last School Assembly 2:30pm
- Region Cross Country; Benalla
Monday 24th June - School reports available from 4pm
Thursday 27th June - 2025 Foundation Tour 9:15am
Friday 28th June - Last day of Term 2; school finishes 2:30pm

EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 10th
May and Friday 17th May





Last weekend some of our Guthrie Street students had the opportunity to play at the MCG! They
had the best day ever and enjoyed every moment. Thanks to Southern Stars for organising it.















Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.

Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.streeet.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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